
  

 

 

8th January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

The Year 10 mock examination series will start on Monday 3rd February. Many of the core and 
option subjects will be running exams similar to those pupils will sit during the summer series. 
Mock exams are a vital part of exam preparation, they help build resilience and confidence, 
and they are a good starting point in the build up to the external exams. The summer exam 
series starts on Thursday 8th May 2025. 

Learners should ask their teachers for revision resources and strategies to use to develop their 
study skills and identify what revision techniques work best for them. The Morriston 
Comprehensive Revision Guide is a good starting point to identify and trial different 
strategies. 

Learners should have the correct equipment for each exam. This includes a clear pencil case, 
black biros, pencils, a geometry set and a calculator when allowed. Exam kits are available at 
the school and can be purchased through School Gateway or exchanged for positive points in 
the Class Charts Reward Store.  

Learners will be expected to follow all WJEC and JCQ exam protocols. These include exemplar 
pupil behaviour, following the exam instructions given at the start of each exam and removing 
of all watches and phones prior to the exam. 

The mock exam timetable is attached. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr I. Mattey 
Assistant Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


